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GROUP NEWS

We have a brand new website.  It is www.movgh.com.  Check it out.  Jim and Tom have been working very hard to get it up and running.  They have included information on the upcoming conference.

*****************************

We are planning on having a Christmas Party on December 13, 2010, at 7 pm at the Dils Center.  This party is in the planning stages and we will keep you up to date on the final details as they pan out.

******************************

Don’t forget that we will continue to have meetings throughout the winter at the usual time and place.  If this should change we will try to let you know as soon as possible.

PARANORMAL NEWS

Did you know that the first ghost story recorded was from New Castle, New Hampshire in 1862.    The story tells of the Walton family awoke one morning to their house being pelted by stones, inside and outside, that were falling from the sky like rain.  This activity lasted for months.  They even moved from their own home to live with others and the raining rocks followed them where ever they went.

From www.paranormalnews.com

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Psychic Development with Susan Sheppard & Sacred Way Astrologers is held on Tuesdays at 7 PM at the Dils Center, 521 Market Street, 2nd Floor Conference Room, Parkersburg, WV.  Cost is $5 per night.

***********************

Merry Meet Alliance.  A friendly place for Pagans to meet and share is held on Thursdays at 7 pm at the Dils Center, 521 Market Street, 2nd Floor Conference Room, Parkersburg, WV.  Cost is $5 per night.

************************

Sacred Way Spirituality Presents:  Reiki Seminar with Melissa Heffner McElroy will be conducting a Reiki Seminar (Psychic Healing & Balancing).  Wednesday, July 7 starting at 7 pm until 9 pm.  Learn how to tune into, balance and heal the human body with Reiki Master and psychic empath, Melissa Heffner McElroy.  Learn the basic Reiki techniques with the gifted Melissa Heffner McElroy as she shares her special wisdom.  Cost is $10.  More information can be found.

************************
This is the last weekend for the Haunted Parkersburg Ghost Tours, for the 2010 year.  The tours are on Friday and Saturday night.  They meet at the Blennerhassett Hotel at 7:30 pm for a two hour walking tour around downtown Parkersburg.  The cost is $10 for adults, $8 for senior citizens and students and $5 for children 13 and under.  For more information, check out their website at www.hauntedparkersburg.com or call (304) 428-7978.

HISTORY AND GHOST STORIES OF SCHEDULED HUNTS
(Please remember that all hunts are subject to the weather)

No specific hunts scheduled as of this date.





HUNT REVIEW

We had the hunts at the Anchorage for the month of October, as well as at the Campus Martius Museum.  There is a list of occurrences that we will be discussing at the meeting.  There were too many to count at both hunts to put in the newsletter.

BOOK SUGGESTIONS

If you have read a book you would like to suggest, please let me know.

MOVIE SUGGESTIONS
Do you have any movie suggestions?  Drop me a line so I can add it to the newsletter.

ARTICLE SUGGESTIONS

Have you read an interesting article on ghost hunting or the paranormal?  Drop me a line so I can add it to the newsletter.
